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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

THE PROGRESS OF SHARE PURCHASE 

 UNDER THE 2024 LONG-TERM SERVICE PLAN 

 
The Resolution regarding the Participation in the 2024 Long-term Service Plan (the “2024 Long-term 

Service Plan”) was considered and approved at the 22nd meeting of the 12th session of the board of directors 

(the “Board”) of Ping An Insurance (Group) Company of China, Ltd. (the “Company”).  

 

The progress of share purchase under the 2024 Long-term Service Plan of the Company is set out as follows: 

 

As of the date of this announcement, the share purchase under the 2024 Long-term Service Plan has not 

been conducted. The Company will complete the share purchase based on the implementation plan of the 

2024 Long-term Service Plan and fulfill the information disclosure obligations in a timely manner. 

 

 

By order of the Board  

                                                                       Sheng Ruisheng 

Company Secretary 

 

Shenzhen, PRC, June 21, 2024 
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